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EJE Architecture 
ATTN: Jason Condon 
Via email: jcondon@eje.com.au 

 

Dear Jason 
  

CONDITIONS MET LETTER - TBA17-43810N1  – 48 BROWN ST THE HILL (NEWCASTLE 
EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL) - LOT 1, 2 & 3 DP 794850 
 

Thank you for providing Subsidence Advisory NSW (SANSW) with the following 
documentation: 

1. Engineering Impact Statement prepared by Aurecon, Project number 255202, dated  
20/08/2018, pages 1 – 2. 

2. Report on Geotechnical Assessment of Mine Subsidence Risk prepared by Douglas 
Partners, Project Number 83182.04, dated March 2018. 
 

SANSW now considers condition  3 from our General Terms of Approval (GTA) Letter dated 5 
December 2017 (TBA17-43810N1) to be met. Conditions 4-6 remain outstanding.  
 
Condition 2 is no longer required to be met as a desktop study has been accepted in lieu of a 
geotechnical investigation. 
 
If you have any queries concerning this matter, please contact Senior Risk Engineer, Mr Shane 
McDonald via e-mail shane.mcdonald1@finance.nsw.gov.au or 4908 4300. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Shane McDonald 
Senior Risk Engineer 
 
29 August 2018 


